
Genealogy Classes 2025 

Have you been wondering how to get started on researching your family 

history? Willamette Valley Genealogical Society will have two 

Genealogy Classes at the Senior Center 50+ in the Spring of 2025. 

Each one will have a presentation and handout on the topic.  You may 

bring your own laptop/tablet, but it is not necessary. Cost is $10 for each 

class, $12 for non-Salem residents. This your chance to learn about how 

to do your family research.  The first class will show you how to get 

started, what forms to use and how to stay organized. The second class 

will cover the two biggest genealogy sites online—Ancestry .com (which 

is free at Salem Public Library) and FamilySearch.org which is free to use 

for all. 

Class 1 March 17 How to Get Started, Forms, Sources, Family  Trees and 

other beginning topics 

Class 2 March 24 Ancestry.com and Family Search* 

Instructor: Liz Tice, WVGS 

Time: Each class will be Mondays 10 am to 1 pm 

Where: Center 50+, 2615 Portland Rd NE, Salem, OR 97301   

Register online at https://egov.cityofsalem.net/Center50Plus 


